
 
 

Meeting Individual Needs 
 

 

Head: Mrs G Knox, Queen Street, Madeley, TELFORD, Shropshire TF7 4BW 

Telephone (01952) 387540  Fax (01952) 387553 

2 October 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer   

School Choir 

 

Haughton School has a School Choir. Choir takes place all year round (term time) each Monday, after 

school, between 3.15pm and 4.15pm.   

 

Due to some members moving up to secondary school we have a few spaces available for children in 

school years 3 - 6.  If your child would like to take part in the choir, please fill in the attached slip and 

return it to the school office by Wednesday 9 October 2024.  If your child was previously in Choir and 
they would like to continue, please also return the slip. 
 

There is no charge for Choir. 

 

All places will be confirmed in writing. If your child does not get a place this time, there will be other 

opportunities.   

 

Please bear in mind that all children need to be collected from school at 4.15pm as transport is not 

provided. 

 

Choir will commence the second week back after half term - on Monday 11 November 2024. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mr D Taylor 

Lead Teacher for Music 

 

School Choir 
 

 

 

 

Child’s Name: ........................................................................... Class: ..................... 

 

I would like my son/daughter to participate in the School Choir and I am able to collect them at 4.15pm 

every Monday. 

 

Signed: .......................................................................... (Parent/Guardian) 

 

Date: .......................................... 

 


